
Someone once said that 
the only two things that 
are for sure were; 

 

Join us at St. James the Less Church  

1760 Rothesay Road on April 17th at 2:00 PM 
for a discussion of important topics around the 
end of our life.    Our panel will include a Law-
yer, an Accountant and a Funeral Planning Pro-
fessional. 

If you are a Senior or are looking aŌer a Senior 
then this discussion is for you.     

 

Refreshments served. 

Call Eric  for further info at 

(506) 643-0799 


